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Friday, 20 March 2020 
Ref: COVID-19_BourneClub_Update 20032020 
 

Dear Members, 
 
Following the latest Government announcement that all gyms and leisure centres (along with pubs, clubs etc) must close 
from midnight tonight, the Management Committee has had to revise its position with regard to the Club. 
 
From midnight tonight, the Clubhouse will close and all indoor activities and classes at the Club will stop. This means that 
members will NOT be able to use: 
 
• The Clubhouse - including the gym, the old hall, the sports hall, the bridge room, the changing rooms, and toilets. 
• The squash courts 
 
All court bookings that are cancelled will be refunded. Please check your court booking if you are playing tennis over the 
next few weeks as your booking might have changed. 
 
However, the outdoor tennis courts will be available to use. Please book courts as usual on-line. There will be no need (or 
ability) to log-in as the clubhouse will be locked. Access will be via the side gate. Floodlights will be put on after dark to 
enable play in the evenings. Unfortunately, there will be no access to changing or toilet facilities during this time. 
 
The 'Bubble' unfortunately makes courts 1&2 an indoor facility, so these courts will be closed until the bubble is deflated. 
This is due to happen on 26th March and courts 1&2 will be available once the 'Bubble' is deflated. 
 
Individual tennis coaching will be available as normal. We will review the position with regard to any tennis group coaching / 
other group tennis activities in the light of LTA guidelines, which we expect to be updated early next week. We will inform 
you as soon as we have further information. 
 
If you test positive for COVID-19 
 

• If you test positive for COVID-19 and have been to the Club within the last 14 days, please inform the Club Manager 
via phone or e-mail. PLEASE DO NOT COME TO THE CLUB. 

 
For more information: 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/ 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-information-for-the-public 
 
Please respect Government Guidelines regarding social distancing when playing tennis. 
 
Thank you for your understanding during this very difficult time. 
 
Stay safe, see you all soon, keep washing those hands! 
 
Kind regards, 

Alex 
Alex Kemp 
Cub Manger 
The Bourne Club 
manager@bourneclub.co.uk  
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